
To The Committee on Veterans and Legal Affairs  

February 3, 2025  

I support LD 234, “An Act to Eliminate Ranked-choice Voting” 

 

I am definitely against Ranked-Choice Voting.  It’s unfair.  Please vote LD 234, Ought To Pass. 

Barry Morrell 
864 Manchester Road 
Belgrade, ME  04917 
(207) 495-3550 


